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Dear Friends, 
  
Since my last report, Pipeline of Light volunteers have placed one hundred, forty-two 
copies of The Urantia Book into sixteen countries. Your donations to the Pipeline 
helped us deliver books to readers in Cuba, Colombia, Kenya, Mexico, Nicaragua, El 
Salvador, Canada, Peru, Venezuela, Ecuador, South Africa, Guatemala, Brazil, and 
the United States. The Pipeline also is happy to say we’ve placed books into two new 
countries, Sri Lanka and Grenada.  
  
Current efforts bring our Pipeline all-time totals to three thousand, three hundred and 
forty-seven books placed into seventy-five countries around the world.  We deeply 
appreciate the contributions of our volunteers and our donors.  If you would like to 
contribute to this work, donations can be made online at:  
  
http://stores.homestead.com/UrantiaBook/-strse-Pipeline-of-Light/Categories.bok 
  
or by mail to: 
  
The Urantia Book Fellowship, PO Box 6631, Broomfield, CO  80021 
  
Thank you so much for your support!  
  
Michelle Klimesh, Pipeline Coordinator    
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